
Free  dental  health  day  for
kids

Smiles abounded at the 2017 Children’s Free Dental Health Day.
This year’s clinic will be held on February 3, 2018.

The Clark College Dental Hygiene Program will hold a free
children’s dental clinic on Saturday, February 3, from 8 a.m.
to 2 p.m. on the main campus of Clark College. The event will
take place in the Firstenburg Dental Hygiene Education and
Care Center in the Health Sciences Building on Clark’s main
campus.

Dental hygiene students from Clark College will provide care
under the direct supervision of licensed dental hygienist and
dentists. Services will include cleanings, sealants, x-rays,
sealants,  doctor’s  exams,  fluoride,  and  select  emergency
treatments for children ages 18 and under. Appointments can be
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scheduled by calling the Dental Hygiene Business Office at
(360) 992-2158.

This is the eleventh year that Clark’s Dental Hygiene has
offered a free children’s dental health day. In addition to
this event, the college’s Dental Hygiene students provide low-
cost dental hygiene care to the community as part of their
clinic practice.

Clark  College  is  located  at  1933  Fort  Vancouver  Way,
Vancouver, WA 98663. Driving directions and parking maps are
available at www.clark.edu/maps. If you need accommodation due
to a disability in order to fully participate in this event,
contact Clark College’s Disability Support Services Office at
360-992-2314  or  360-991-0901  (VP),  or  visit  Penguin  Union
Building room 013 as soon as possible.
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Young scientists unite
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Students competing at the 2017 Southwest Washington Regional
Science Olympiad.

Burning marshmallows, miniature hovercrafts, robotic arms, and
the perennial favorite, bottle rockets, were a just a few of
the 48 activities featured at this year’s Southwest Regional
Science Olympiad Tournament, which took place at Clark College
on Saturday, March 4.

Mid-experiment  at  the
Science Olympiad.
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More than 350 young scientists from 20 middle-school and 18
high-school teams competed in the Olympiad, coming from as far
north as La Push, Washington, and as far south as Corvallis,
Oregon. Winning teams from the regional competition earned
spots in the Washington State Science Olympiad, which will
take place at Highline College in Des Moines, Washington, on
April 15.

Science Olympiad is a national nonprofit organization that
encourages  a  love  of  science  through  educational
opportunities, hands-on activities, and regional, state, and
national tournaments.

STEM Coordinator Erin Harwood, who oversaw the planning and
logistics for the tournament, said she was very pleased with
the outcome of the event.

“We’ve had a four-year break from hosting any Science Olympiad
event this large, and it’s been a very long time since we
hosted a regional event, so this was a nice change and a great
way to get back to hosting again,” she said. “It was really
amazing how many students volunteered, and the faculty and
staff–even the Dean!–got in on helping out.”

Clark  students
volunteered  to  help
make  the  Olympiad
possible.

More than 130 volunteers—most of them Clark College students,
employees, and alumni—helped make the event possible.
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At the end of the day, the school teams, event volunteers, and
others who participated in the tournament gathered in the
O’Connell  Sports  Complex  gymnasium  for  an  awards  ceremony
filled with energy and enthusiasm. Students from the Quileute
Tribal  School,  whose  team  had  traveled  the  farthest  to
participate  in  the  Olympiad,  shared  a  song  and  words  of
encouragement with the other attendees before the awards were
announced. Eleven teams, five from middle schools and six from
high schools, will be continuing on to the state tournament.
Camas schools will represent a full five of those eleven teams
moving on to the state level.

The following teams will be advancing to the Washington state
competition:

B DIVISION (MIDDLE SCHOOL)

1ST PLACE: Skyridge (Blue Team)

2ND PLACE: Liberty (Black Team)

3RD PLACE: Skyridge (Green Team)

4TH PLACE: Jason Lee (Red Team)

5TH PLACE: ExCEL

 

C DIVISION  (HIGH SCHOOL)

1ST PLACE: Camas (Black Team)

2ND PLACE: Camas (Red Team)

3RD PLACE: Woodinville

4TH PLACE: Union (Black Team)

5TH PLACE: Skyline

6TH PLACE: Washougal (Black Team)

For more photos of the event, visit our Flickr album.
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